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NEWPORT

June 26, 2019

Facilities, Transportation, Regional School and Safe Schools

Transportation:

e New bus has arrived. Brett will go over it before we turn it out on the road.
e Overall buses are in good shape. Couple are going out for some minor repairs and buses are undergoing
their normal service at this time.
Only have one driver available at this time but we have met our requests for transportation.
Will begin conversation with TANK concerning next years routes.
Will conduct interviews for a monitor position in the near future.

Facilities:

Summer Projects are ongoing. Will have all of the maintenance men back after 4 of July week.
e Library work has continued:
o NIS library has been painted, new LED lights, and ceiling tile installed. Carpet has been selected
and waiting on bids.
o NPS library is ready for paint which should take place next week. Flooring has been selected.
However, looking at some issues with the glue and what we will need to do.
o NHS makerspace is progressing at this time. The two rooms will be ready after July 4 week.
Welcome Center has leaks associated with masonry joints.
Imbus Roofing will be providing report on NIS leaks in art room and library.
Aaron Hunt with Thomas Controls continues evaluating our HVAC systems work at NHS. During my time
in this position we have continued to have repeated issues. Therefore, we have decided to have a third party
come in and inspect the system and provide us a report on each project. We have completed the evaluation
on the 15 16 project. Now we are looking into the 17 18 work and we have started finding some issues with
this as well.
We still have a variety of facility issues to address.
Working with NFD on continuing to improve safety in our school facilities.

Regional School

e Off for the summer. Need to hire a couple of positions over the summer.

Safe Schools

e Mr. Grayson attended the Safe Schools training in Morehead. There are several initiatives that are coming
down over the next few years. Will be meeting with principals to discuss some of the items.

o Esther Fatsy completed the Restraint and Seclusion training in Louisville. This will allow us to have our
own trainer on staff so we can utilize as needed.




